
We reiterate our original submission regarding 24 Wandeen Rd Taylor's Point. 

We believe Council has no choice but to reject the current design given it does not comply with 
the Council regulations. It would appear the developer has not materially addressed or 
changed the original issues especially relating to the over development of the site regarding 
heights, bulk, scale and privacy for neighbours. 

Kind regards 
Jenny and Catherine Beck..
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